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12th September 2018 

 

Running Club for Year 3-6 children 

Dear Parents, 

 

I will be leading a running club for children in Years 3 to 6, after school on Mondays, 

from 3.30- 4.30pm. The club will commence this Monday 17th Sept and run for 4 

weeks (final session Monday 8th October). The sessions will be aimed at improving the 

children’s fitness levels, in preparation for The City Cross Country Trials and 

Championships at the end of September/October and encouraging an enjoyment of 

running. 

 

Your child has expressed an interest in joining the club. If you wish to give your 

permission, please complete the form below and return it by Friday. You will not be sent 

a confirmation slip, as there is no limit on numbers, so please assume your child has a 

place unless we let you know otherwise.  

 

The children will need a bottle of water and suitable PE kit including trainers. Please be 

aware that as we run on grass, your child may get rather wet feet, so please send a 

change of socks and trainers! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Branch 
 

 

Please return to the school office 

 

   Running Club for Year 3 to 6 children 
 

 

___________________________ (name) _______ (Year group)________ (Class) 

 

Has permission to attend the above club on Mondays, 3.30-4.30pm 

 

Signed_______________________ (parent) 
 

 

 

 

 

 


